
Report from Chair – March 2024 

 

My time has been chiefly spent in supporting the Competitions subgroup, the 

PEST and the Congress committee.  I wish to express my thanks to these team 

members, who have given a lot of time to promoting our County activities.  

As such, I will bypass details of my report since these groups have all 

submitted detailed reports.    

Stephen has given consistent support, circulating papers, gathering reports 
and keeping meticulous accounts.  We are looking in good shape and have 
made some profit this year. 
 
 

Kathy Talbot 

26 March 2024 

 


